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Jul 14, 2020, 2:26 PM 

 

Hello, Harrison Band Families.  

 

We have a few updates regarding the start of marching band camp. We have still not received guidelines 

from the school district. The county band directors have a virtual meeting with the district's supervisor 

of instrumental music this Thursday afternoon. Once we know what the protocols will be for returning 

for band camp, we will communicate more details. We are still uncertain of when they will allow us to 

begin. We will want a few days for staff and our boosters to prepare accordingly so we can assure the 

health and safety of everyone. With that, we will delay the start of camp for at least two days. We are 

not announcing a start date, but we can say that we will not begin on the 20th or 21st. I will provide 

more information this Thursday evening. Thank you so much for your patience. Please let your kids 

know that the directors and staff miss them and we cannot wait to see them again. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Ray 
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